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NOTICE ON POSTPONEMENT OF THE 2ND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DRYLAND AGRICULTURE

Please be advised that the 2nd International Conference on Dryland Agriculture scheduled for the 26th to the 28th of June 2024 has been postponed to a date yet to be advised.
We sincerely regret any inconveniences caused.
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